
January 2018 – Reception 

 
We had Design Technology Week from 29th January. Classes 1 and 2 worked extremely hard on a 

problem they had to solve. The Three Billy Goats Gruff’s bridge had been destroyed because of all 

the terrible weather and it had rotted away. They had to design and create a new way for the Billy 

Goats Gruff to get across the river. Here are some of the children’s impressive ideas… 

 

 

 

 

We were so proud of the 

Reception children that we 

decided to share their models in 

assembly. Everyone thought their 

ideas were fabulous! 

 

 

Classes 1 and 2 enjoyed exploring 

different types of materials to create 

their design for Billy Goat’s Gruff.  

 

 

We designed and 

created lots of 

different ideas 

to get across the 

river like; springy 

shoes, 

submarines, 

trampolines, 

stepping stones 

and many more 

imaginative ideas. I thought the children’s ideas 

were out of this world. 

Trystan – Class 5
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